
August 12, 2013 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Richfield Township Zoning Commission was called 

to order by Vice Chairman, Doug Ronau at 7:15pm.  Those in attendance were Myra 

Condon, Frank Curtis, Doug Ronau, Cliff Williams and Zoning Inspector, Ron Smith.  

Chairman Morrin was unable to attend.  The minutes of the July 2013 meeting were read 

and approved to be filed.  Roll Call: Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. Ronau, yes; 

Mr. Williams, yes. 

 

Mr. Smith spoke with two property owners about noxious weeds.  One property owner 

has been ill and asked about the cost of having the Township mow the parcel. 

 

A former member of the Berkey Church, at the corner of Sylvania Avenue and Route 295 

has inquired about purchasing the property after the church is demolished. 

 

Mr. Smith reported that the owner of property at 3530 N. Fulton-Lucas County Line 

Road is working with the Metamora State Bank to pay delinquent property taxes. 

 

Permits: 

13-06 – John Pinkstaff and Angie Eisel, 2501 N. Raab Road – Pond 

 

At 8:15pm, there was no further business and Mr. Williams moved to adjourn the 

meeting.  Mr. Curtis seconded his motion. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Myra Condon, Secretary 


